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As a member of the Selden Fox Auditing and Assurance Group, Peggy Brady performs independent
reviews of financial statements, audit reports and high-risk areas for the firm’s clients. She develops
and conducts the firm'’s continuing education curriculum, providing technical guidance and assistance.

Prior to joining Selden Fox in 2012, Peggy worked at a national firm for more than 10 years, most
recently serving as a director of audit and accounting. In this position, and through assurance and
consulting engagements, she gained managerial experience and technical expertise in a variety of
industries.

She completed her undergraduate studies at Augustana College, earning a Bachelor of Arts in
accounting and business administration. Peggy went on to study at DePaul University and was
awarded a master’s degree in business administration.

Peggy is a member of the American Institute of Certified Public Accountants and the Illinois CPA
Society. She is also a member of the Accounting Principles Committee with the lllinois CPA Society.

Outside of work, Peggy enjoys spending time with her husband and two daughters, and being
involved with their extracurricular activities and school. She is a troop co-leader and volunteer with Girl
Scouts of Greater Chicago and Northwest Indiana. In addition, she is a member of her parish’s finance
council and school development committee.
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